Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: John Ellis [johne@vintnersdist.com]

Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2013 3:45 PM

To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health; PERRY.PINEDA@SHELL.COM; Sunny

Cc: Schaefer, Peter; Tougeron, Christopher, Env. Health; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Wickham,

Jerry, Env. Health; john.werfal@us.bureauveritas.com; Jeremy V. Wilson
(jeremy.wilson@us.bureauveritas.com); Kpish Goyal
Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO254

Dear ACEH/Interested Parties,

Au Energy LLC, intends to comply with the Directive Letter dated October 10, 2013. Regarding the unauthorized release
from damaged pipeline on September 30’2013 at 1800 Powell street, Emeryville.

Bureau Veritas of North America Inc. will prepare and submit a work plan for additional investigation and clean up as
outlined in the Directive Letter. The following is contact information should you have any questions regarding the Work
Plan.

Bureau Veritas of North America Inc:

John Werfal 925-426-2629

Jeremy Wilson 925 498-6518

If you require further assistance from me, please contact using the information below.
Sincerely,

John Ellis
Maintenance Manager/Au Energy, LLC.

email johne@vintnersdist.com

Direct Number (510) 270-3418
Fax Number (510) 270-3418
Office Number (510) 657-9150 x3418

Cellular Phone Number (510) 600-5434
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This email is confidential and may contain legally privileged information.

If you are not the addressee you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distributing or taking any action in
reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this email
in error please notify the sender immediately and delete it and all copies from your system. Internet communications
cannot be guaranteed to be timely, secure, error or virus free. The sender does not accept liability for any errors or
omissions in this email.

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]
Sent: Friday, October 11, 2013 9:09 AM
To: PERRY.PINEDA@SHELL.COM; Sunny




Cc: John Ellis; Schaefer, Peter; Tougeron, Christopher, Env. Health; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Wickham, Jerry, Env.
Health
Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO254

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000254.
Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACEH



